
Glory to our God!  

In September of 2018 (22nd to 24th) we 
had kids conference with local church in 
the village of "Vaziani", we had guests 
from Korea and the third day we had 
ministry where attended about 400 
people. It was a big experience for us 
and good cooperation with other 
ministers. 

 

 

 

 

                             

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


